
Hello everyone! 

 

Last week the Town Attorney, Bridget O’Toole, and I had a meeting with the officials from AES 

overseeing the Baird Solar Project on 98. As was pointed out at our last board meeting, 

National Grid had placed their poles to close to the driveway entrance. The state objected and 

AES had to move their entrance about 60 feet further north to allow adequate room for trucks 

to turn in and out. Now that they have the approval from the state work has proceeded. 

At this time, you will notice supplies in the field for runoff retention. Verizon has encased their 

fiber optic line in concrete.  

In the next three weeks we should see the trees that were downed either going to be moved to 

the roadside for the owner to remove or they will be reduced to a chip pile that will be leveled 

off later. The driveway and the laydown yard will be constructed. The end of the month trucks 

will begin delivering supplies for the construction of the solar array. 

 

Until next time, 

Sean P. Pogue, Ed.D.4Supervisor 


